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Mississippi State Equine Assocation 

P.O. Box 5888 

Brandon, MS 39047 

Attn:  James Watts 

 

Dear Mr. Watts: 

 The State of MS Horse Show Association would like to take this opportunity 

to say Thank You to the MS State Equine Association for your many years of 

support for our championship horse show!  Beginning in 2009, your generous 

contributions and support for the past 10 years has been and continues to be, 

oustanding and very much appreciated.  Because of your support we are able to 

award over TEN High Point Buckles each year during our championship show.  

The State of MS Horse Show Association recognizes what an amazing 

organization you have and that your support for the many groups is a true 

testament that the MS State Equine Association is dedicated to the equine industry 

in our great state of Mississippi.   We wish you much success for the future and look 

forward to working with you as always.     

 

      Sincerely, 

       

      SOMHSA Chairman 

http://www.somhsa.org/

